

Fire service honoured

Fire Protection Adviser with the Office of the Fire Marshal for Ontario Albert Headrick (left) presented a certificate of compliance to Town of Halton Hills representatives, Councillor Moya Johnson, chair of the Fire Master Plan Committee, Mayor Rick Bonnette and Fire Chief Bob Meads, at Monday's council meeting. This summer the town's fire service underwent an intensive review of several key components of its operational and fire prevention measures to ensure compliance with provincial legislation. "Our community fared very well during the survey...," said the fire chief. "We work very hard, every day, to provide the services that our community deserves and the presentation tonight serves as a validation of everyone's work."

Photo by Cynthia Gamble





